
Online Celebration of 125th Birth Anniversary of Netaji Subhas Chandra Bose (23.01.2022) 
 
 
The staff members of Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya celebrated the 125th Birth Anniversary of Netaji Subhas Chandra 
Bose by organizing a virtual exhibition on Life and Activities of Netaji Subhas Chandra Bose through their social 
media. The staff members also organized a special live programme to commemorate the Birth Anniversary of Netaji 
Subhas Chandra Bose through their face book channel. 
 

 

  

 

 


